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quickly and decisively manage any medical emergency you encounter in the great outdoors with wilderness medicine world renowned authority and author dr paul auerbach and
a team of experts offer proven practical visual guidance for effectively diagnosing and treating the full range of emergencies and health problems encountered in
situations where time and resources are scarce every day more and more people are venturing into the wilderness and extreme environments or are victims of horrific
natural disasters and many are unprepared for the dangers and aftermath that come with these episodes whether these victims are stranded on mountaintops lost in the
desert injured on a remote bike path or ill far out at sea this indispensable resource now with online access at expertconsult com for greater accessibility and
portability equips rescuers and health care professionals to effectively address and prevent injury and illness in the wilderness this textbook is widely referred to as
the bible of wilderness medicine be able to practice emergency medicine outside of the traditional hospital clinical setting whether you are in remote environments
underdeveloped but highly populated areas or disaster areas are part of search and rescue operations or dealing with casualties from episodes of extreme sports and active
lifestyle activities face any medical challenge in the wilderness with expert guidance dr auerbach is a noted author and the world s leading authority on wilderness
medicine he is a founder and past president of the wilderness medical society consultant to the divers alert network and many other agencies and organizations and a
member of the national medical committee for the national ski patrol system handle everything from frostbite to infection by marine microbes not to mention other diverse
injuries bites stings poisonous plant exposures animal attacks and natural disasters grasp the essential aspects of search and rescue respond quickly and effectively by
improvising with available materials improve your competency and readiness with the latest guidance on volcanic eruptions extreme sports splints and slings wilderness
cardiology living off the land aerospace medicine mental health in the wilderness tactical combat casualty care and much more meet the needs and special considerations of
specific patient populations such as children women elders persons with chronic medical conditions and the disabled make smart decisions about gear navigation nutrition
and survival be prepared for everything with expanded coverage on topics such as high altitude cold water immersion and poisonous and venomous plants and animals get the
skills you need now with new information on global humanitarian relief and expedition medicine plus expanded coverage of injury prevention and environmental preservation
get guidance on the go with fully searchable online text plus bonus images tables and video clips all available on expertconsult com welcome to the 21st edition of nelson
textbook of pediatrics the reference of choice among pediatricians pediatric residents and others involved in the care of young patients this fully revised edition
continues to provide the breadth and depth of knowledge you expect from nelson while also keeping you up to date with new advances in the science and art of pediatric
practice authoritative and reader friendly it delivers the information you need in a concise easy to use format for everyday reference and study from rapidly changing
diagnostic and treatment protocols to new technologies to the wide range of biologic psychologic and social problems faced by children today this comprehensive reference
keeps you on the cutting edge of the very best in pediatric care includes more than 70 new chapters including postural orthostatic tachycardia syndrome pots rare and
undiagnosed diseases approach to mitochondrial disorders electronic nicotine delivery systems zika update on ebola epigenetics autoimmune encephalitis global health
racism media violence strategies for health behavior change positive parenting and many more features hundreds of new figures and tables throughout for visual clarity and
quick reference offers new and expanded information on crispr gene editing lgbt health care gun violence vaccinations immune treatment with car t cells new technology in
imaging and genomics new protocols in cancer genetics immunology and pulmonary medicine and much more provides fresh perspectives from four new associate editors nathan j
blum of the children s hospital of philadelphia karen wilson of mt sinai school of medicine in new york samir s shah of cincinnati children s hospital medical center and
robert c tasker of boston children s hospital remains your indispensable source for definitive evidence based answers on every aspect of pediatric care principles and
practice of pediatric infectious disease provides the comprehensive and actionable coverage you need to understand diagnose and manage the ever changing high risk
clinical problems caused by pediatric infectious diseases with new chapters expanded and updated coverage and increased worldwide perspectives this authoritative medical
reference offers the latest need to know information in an easily accessible high yield format for quick answers and fast effective intervention spend less time searching
thanks to a consistent easily accessible format featuring revised high yield information boxes highlighted key points and an abundance of detailed illustrations and at a
glance tables be prepared for the unexpected a veritable who s who of global authorities provides practical knowledge to effectively diagnose and manage almost any
infectious disease you may encounter quickly look up the answers you need by clinical presentation pathogen or type of host get expanded coverage for all types of
infectious diseases including new chapters on infection related to pets and exotic animals and tickborne infections apply the latest recommendations and treatments for
emerging and re emerging diseases including the h1n1 virus a concise symptom based textbook for diagnosis and decision making in clinical practice over the past twenty
years thousands of physicians have come to depend on yamada s textbook of gastroenterology its encyclopaedic discussion of the basic science underlying gastrointestinal
and liver diseases as well as the many diagnostic and therapeutic modalities available to the patients who suffer from them was and still is beyond compare this new
textbook principles of clinical gastroenterology is designed to inform practitioners on the features of the major clinical disorders in gastroenterology and hepatology
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from the point of view of the clinician observing signs and symptoms of a patient under care and management it is a practical guide to diagnosis and decision making in
clinical practice and provides a rich source of information on diseases of the gastrointestinal tract and liver covering the full range of examinations in
gastroenterology and hepatology with extremely timely chapters on patients with dyspepsia eating disorders jaundice hepatitis cirrhosis and on screening principles of
clinical gastroenterology gives you easy access to approaches that a clinician might take to common symptoms and signs presented by patients with such disorders the
chapters include the epidemiology history signs and symptoms diagnosis treatment and prognosis of the most commonly encountered disorders in gastroenterology and
hepatology this textbook will be an invaluable resource whether you are a gastroenterologist internist surgeon or other clinician who sees patients with gastrointestinal
and liver disorders it should be kept close at hand for frequent consultation this unique resource focuses on the diagnosis and treatment of painful conditions both acute
and chronic from a multi disciplinary perspective joined by a team of nearly 200 international contributors representing a wide range of specialties dr smith presents the
best management options within and across specialties succinct treatment and therapy guidelines enable you to quickly access clinically useful information for both
inpatient and outpatient pain management while a 2 color format enhances readability and ease of use and highlights key concepts and as an expert consult title it
includes access to the complete contents online fully searchable plus links to medline and pubmed abstracts providing rapid easy consultation from any computer includes
access to the complete text online fully searchable plus links to medline and pubmed abstracts providing quick and convenient reference from anyplace with an internet
connection offers a cross discipline approach to pain management for a comprehensive view of the best treatment options within and across specialties including internal
medicine gynecology physical medicine and rehabilitation orthopedics and family medicine provides succinct treatment and therapy guidelines enabling you to locate useful
information quickly organizes guidance on acute and chronic therapies in a templated format to facilitate consistent quick access consultation appropriate for inpatient
or outpatient pain management features a 2 color format that enhances readability and ease of use and highlights key concepts your purchase entitles you to access the web
site until the next edition is published or until the current edition is no longer offered for sale by elsevier whichever occurs first if the next edition is published
less than one year after your purchase you will be entitled to online access for one year from your date of purchase elsevier reserves the right to offer a suitable
replacement product such as a downloadable or cd rom based electronic version should access to the web site be discontinued this comprehensive handbook provides the
latest information on hiv care with an emphasis on the provider patient partnership and the need to view hiv patients holistically it will become an essential guide for
any health care professional working with patients who are hiv positive a manual of the american pharmaceutical association s drug treatment protocols each protocol was
created by an interdisciplinary panel of prominent pharmacists physicians nurses and other health care professionals and was extensively peer reviewed the most practical
clinically oriented book on gi and hepatic infections a reader could desire arranged by clinical syndromes rather than by specific organisms the book is an extremely
handy tool in reaching a diagnosis based on presenting signs the diagnosis clinical features and therapy of each syndrome is covered including all of the truly important
points the results is a resource of manageable size and scope placing information right at the readers fingertips includes information on the human papilloma virus
colorectal spirochetosis and in situ hybridization the most widely read textbook in the history of medicine made more essential to practice and education by an unmatched
array of multi media content through six decades no resource has matched the encyclopedic scope esteemed scholarship and scientific rigor of harrison s principles of
internal medicine both as a textbook and as a clinical reference it remains the most universally respected textbook in all of medical publishing and the pinnacle of
current medical knowledge the eighteenth edition of harrison s features expanded and more in depth coverage of key issues in clinical medicine pathophysiology and medical
education the acclaimed harrison s dvd has been updated to include 53 chapters not found in the text 14 all new how to videos commissioned specifically for harrison s
powerpoint presentations on essential topics in medical education and hundreds of bonus illustrations presented in two volumes new text design greatly enhances
readability new chapters on cutting edge topics in clinical medicine expanded focus on global considerations of health and disease editor in chief dan longo md boston ma
is professor of medicine brigham and women s hospital harvard medical school for use in preparation for certifying and recertification exams helps pas integrate the
medical information they have received in their basic and clinical science courses following guidelines as established by the national commission on certification of
physician assistants nccpa overviews the primary care curriculum of pa programs nationwide the book first couples a clinical review by body systems ie endocrinology
neurology respiratory with a clinical review by specialty ie pediatrics surgery radiology the final section focuses on clinical diagnostic skills ie complete neurological
cardiovascular respiratory exams infectious diseases as only harrison s can cover it featuring a superb compilation of chapters related to infectious diseases that appear
in harrison s principles of internal medicine eighteenth edition this concise full color clinical companion delivers the latest knowledge in the field backed by the
scientific rigor and authority that have defined harrison s you will find content from renowned editors and contributors in a carry anywhere presentation that is ideal
for the classroom clinic ward or exam certification preparation features current complete coverage of need to know topics including infections in organ systems bacterial
infections viral infections prion diseases fungal infections and protozoal infections addresses underlying epidemiologic pathophysiologic and genetic factors important
material on hiv infections and aids by anthony s fauci and h clifford lane two image based chapters comprise atlases valuable to clinical assessment rashes associated
with fever and blood smears of the various stages of the parasites causing malaria and babesiosis integration of pathophysiology with clinical management 121 high yield
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questions and answers drawn from harrison s principles of internal medicine self assessment and board review 18e content updates and new developments since the
publication of harrison s principles of internal medicine 18e 132 chapters written by physicians who are recognized experts in the field of infectious diseases helpful
appendix of laboratory values of clinical importance all the major clinical areas of neurology are covered using a systems approach from cell neurophysiology to the gross
anatomy and physiologic correlates the book covers the relevant clinical neurology as an introduction it serves as a good bridge between the basic science and the world
of clinical neurology particularly helpful are the clinical vignettes in each chapter that reinforce the clinical relevance of the basic science material presented a
comprehensive overview of basic and clinical neurology using a symptom oriented approach no other book makes the link between basic neuroscience and current approaches in
diagnosis and treatment easier to understand than clinical neurology distinguished by its practice oriented approach to neurology based on the patients presenting
symptoms this classic has been updated and revised to make it even more clinically relevant and enjoyable to read features essential concepts are presented within the
framework of problems encountered in a clinical setting for greater relevance to real world practice chapter outlines provide a quick overview of each topic treatment
protocols reflect the most recent advances in the field advances in molecular biology and genetics are incorporated throughout to enhance understanding of neurologic
disease a step by step description of the neurologic examination more than 200 tables and figures publisher s note products purchased from third party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality authenticity or access to any online entitlements included with the product the landmark pediatrics reference completely
reinvented by an all new team of editors rudolph s pediatrics has virtually defined the pediatric field for over a century becoming one of the most important and well
respected pediatrics texts ever published renowned for its balance of clinical features and treatment of disease with underlying biological principles this classic
sourcebook has helped generations of pediatricians optimize their care of infants children and adolescents the twenty third edition of rudolph s has been completely
restructured and streamlined thanks to an all new team of editors whose goal was to reinvent this classic with today s busy practitioner in mind presented in full color
the twenty third edition provides an up to date in depth survey of pediatric medicine unmatched by any other text with its algorithmic approach to pediatric systems the
book facilitates the diagnosis and treatment of both common and uncommon pediatric illnesses and it reflects new technologies and advances in molecular medicine that
continue to evolve with current thinking about normal childhood development and pediatric disease processes new team of editors achieves consistency in both tone and
depth of content contributions from section editors and authors from leading academic pediatrics programs give expert coverage of general pediatrics and all of the
pediatric sub specialties streamlined and consistent format for most chapters outlining pathogenesis and epidemiology clinical manifestations diagnosis treatment and
prevention new 2 volume presentation improves portability hundreds of full color illustrations and tables the acclaimed balance between clinical applicability and
underlying biological principles offers pediatricians a depth of coverage not found anywhere else brand new or significantly revised chapters include complementary and
integrative pediatrics childhood adversity and toxic stress autism spectrum disorder pediatric depression and bipolar spectrum disorders extracorporeal membrane
oxygenation ecmo palliative care for children with chronic diseases arboviruses with new coverage of zika virus and chikungunya virus physiologic basis of pulmonary
function acute lymphoblastic leukemia neuroblastoma you d be hard pressed to find a resource that matches up to the comprehensive scope of rudolph s it s no wonder it s a
staple in most offices and hospitals doody s review service recognized for a practice oriented approach to neurology based on the patient s presenting symptoms or signs
this uniquely readable and concise book provides a strong foundation in basic neuroscience linking it to current approaches in the diagnosis and treatment of neurologic
disorders features new relevant web sites and a glossary as well as extensive use of charts and tables the source of choice for concise and easy to use guidance on the
latest advances in diagnostics therapeutics and patient care more than 300 leading practitioners from over 15 countries describe their preferred techniques for managing
hundreds of common disorders affecting every organ system with more than 90 new authorship each chapter offers fresh perspectives on the hottest topics plus a new updated
design and bonus website for 2006 includes more clinical algorithms and tables making information readily accessible each condition nearly 300 is addressed by an
international authority with extensive experience specific to the topic consistent logical organization enables readers to find and retrieve therapeutic information
quickly selected by librarians as a first purchase selection on the brandon hill selected list of books and journals for the small medical library updated yearly under
the expert editorial leadership of drs rakel and bope making this one of the most trusted resources worldwide includes a bonus website that allows you to access
information regardless of where you are includes access to the book s complete contents online at connscurrenttherapy com fully searchable plus a continually updated drug
database pocketconsult technology that allows download of content into a pda and much more offers 90 new authorship from respected international experts for fresh
thinking on every clinical challenge need a bullet here about new specialty boxes most chapters include new diagnosis boxes and treatment boxes key points to succinctly
guide diagnosis and treatment obviously you can rewrite covers recently approved and soon to be approved drugs and provides timely information on herbal products presents
the latest thinking on everything from insomnia and hypertension to smallpox and toxic chemical agents this practically oriented text considers mechanisms manifestations
diagnoses and methods of management of allergic diseases sections cover the immune system etiology and pathogenetic factors in allergy and asthma upper respiratory tract
diseases asthma management of skin disease adverse reactions to foods and more provides medical students and residents with a strong foundation in basic neuroscience
using a symptom based approach with clinically oriented discussions of each disease the updated fifth edition places special emphasis on parkinsonism alzheimer s disease
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neurogenetics management of stroke and aneurysms and epilepsy
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quickly and decisively manage any medical emergency you encounter in the great outdoors with wilderness medicine world renowned authority and author dr paul auerbach and
a team of experts offer proven practical visual guidance for effectively diagnosing and treating the full range of emergencies and health problems encountered in
situations where time and resources are scarce every day more and more people are venturing into the wilderness and extreme environments or are victims of horrific
natural disasters and many are unprepared for the dangers and aftermath that come with these episodes whether these victims are stranded on mountaintops lost in the
desert injured on a remote bike path or ill far out at sea this indispensable resource now with online access at expertconsult com for greater accessibility and
portability equips rescuers and health care professionals to effectively address and prevent injury and illness in the wilderness this textbook is widely referred to as
the bible of wilderness medicine be able to practice emergency medicine outside of the traditional hospital clinical setting whether you are in remote environments
underdeveloped but highly populated areas or disaster areas are part of search and rescue operations or dealing with casualties from episodes of extreme sports and active
lifestyle activities face any medical challenge in the wilderness with expert guidance dr auerbach is a noted author and the world s leading authority on wilderness
medicine he is a founder and past president of the wilderness medical society consultant to the divers alert network and many other agencies and organizations and a
member of the national medical committee for the national ski patrol system handle everything from frostbite to infection by marine microbes not to mention other diverse
injuries bites stings poisonous plant exposures animal attacks and natural disasters grasp the essential aspects of search and rescue respond quickly and effectively by
improvising with available materials improve your competency and readiness with the latest guidance on volcanic eruptions extreme sports splints and slings wilderness
cardiology living off the land aerospace medicine mental health in the wilderness tactical combat casualty care and much more meet the needs and special considerations of
specific patient populations such as children women elders persons with chronic medical conditions and the disabled make smart decisions about gear navigation nutrition
and survival be prepared for everything with expanded coverage on topics such as high altitude cold water immersion and poisonous and venomous plants and animals get the
skills you need now with new information on global humanitarian relief and expedition medicine plus expanded coverage of injury prevention and environmental preservation
get guidance on the go with fully searchable online text plus bonus images tables and video clips all available on expertconsult com
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welcome to the 21st edition of nelson textbook of pediatrics the reference of choice among pediatricians pediatric residents and others involved in the care of young
patients this fully revised edition continues to provide the breadth and depth of knowledge you expect from nelson while also keeping you up to date with new advances in
the science and art of pediatric practice authoritative and reader friendly it delivers the information you need in a concise easy to use format for everyday reference
and study from rapidly changing diagnostic and treatment protocols to new technologies to the wide range of biologic psychologic and social problems faced by children
today this comprehensive reference keeps you on the cutting edge of the very best in pediatric care includes more than 70 new chapters including postural orthostatic
tachycardia syndrome pots rare and undiagnosed diseases approach to mitochondrial disorders electronic nicotine delivery systems zika update on ebola epigenetics
autoimmune encephalitis global health racism media violence strategies for health behavior change positive parenting and many more features hundreds of new figures and
tables throughout for visual clarity and quick reference offers new and expanded information on crispr gene editing lgbt health care gun violence vaccinations immune
treatment with car t cells new technology in imaging and genomics new protocols in cancer genetics immunology and pulmonary medicine and much more provides fresh
perspectives from four new associate editors nathan j blum of the children s hospital of philadelphia karen wilson of mt sinai school of medicine in new york samir s shah
of cincinnati children s hospital medical center and robert c tasker of boston children s hospital remains your indispensable source for definitive evidence based answers
on every aspect of pediatric care
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principles and practice of pediatric infectious disease provides the comprehensive and actionable coverage you need to understand diagnose and manage the ever changing
high risk clinical problems caused by pediatric infectious diseases with new chapters expanded and updated coverage and increased worldwide perspectives this
authoritative medical reference offers the latest need to know information in an easily accessible high yield format for quick answers and fast effective intervention
spend less time searching thanks to a consistent easily accessible format featuring revised high yield information boxes highlighted key points and an abundance of
detailed illustrations and at a glance tables be prepared for the unexpected a veritable who s who of global authorities provides practical knowledge to effectively
diagnose and manage almost any infectious disease you may encounter quickly look up the answers you need by clinical presentation pathogen or type of host get expanded
coverage for all types of infectious diseases including new chapters on infection related to pets and exotic animals and tickborne infections apply the latest
recommendations and treatments for emerging and re emerging diseases including the h1n1 virus
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1968

a concise symptom based textbook for diagnosis and decision making in clinical practice over the past twenty years thousands of physicians have come to depend on yamada s
textbook of gastroenterology its encyclopaedic discussion of the basic science underlying gastrointestinal and liver diseases as well as the many diagnostic and
therapeutic modalities available to the patients who suffer from them was and still is beyond compare this new textbook principles of clinical gastroenterology is
designed to inform practitioners on the features of the major clinical disorders in gastroenterology and hepatology from the point of view of the clinician observing
signs and symptoms of a patient under care and management it is a practical guide to diagnosis and decision making in clinical practice and provides a rich source of
information on diseases of the gastrointestinal tract and liver covering the full range of examinations in gastroenterology and hepatology with extremely timely chapters
on patients with dyspepsia eating disorders jaundice hepatitis cirrhosis and on screening principles of clinical gastroenterology gives you easy access to approaches that
a clinician might take to common symptoms and signs presented by patients with such disorders the chapters include the epidemiology history signs and symptoms diagnosis
treatment and prognosis of the most commonly encountered disorders in gastroenterology and hepatology this textbook will be an invaluable resource whether you are a
gastroenterologist internist surgeon or other clinician who sees patients with gastrointestinal and liver disorders it should be kept close at hand for frequent
consultation
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this unique resource focuses on the diagnosis and treatment of painful conditions both acute and chronic from a multi disciplinary perspective joined by a team of nearly
200 international contributors representing a wide range of specialties dr smith presents the best management options within and across specialties succinct treatment and
therapy guidelines enable you to quickly access clinically useful information for both inpatient and outpatient pain management while a 2 color format enhances
readability and ease of use and highlights key concepts and as an expert consult title it includes access to the complete contents online fully searchable plus links to
medline and pubmed abstracts providing rapid easy consultation from any computer includes access to the complete text online fully searchable plus links to medline and
pubmed abstracts providing quick and convenient reference from anyplace with an internet connection offers a cross discipline approach to pain management for a
comprehensive view of the best treatment options within and across specialties including internal medicine gynecology physical medicine and rehabilitation orthopedics and
family medicine provides succinct treatment and therapy guidelines enabling you to locate useful information quickly organizes guidance on acute and chronic therapies in
a templated format to facilitate consistent quick access consultation appropriate for inpatient or outpatient pain management features a 2 color format that enhances
readability and ease of use and highlights key concepts your purchase entitles you to access the web site until the next edition is published or until the current edition



is no longer offered for sale by elsevier whichever occurs first if the next edition is published less than one year after your purchase you will be entitled to online
access for one year from your date of purchase elsevier reserves the right to offer a suitable replacement product such as a downloadable or cd rom based electronic
version should access to the web site be discontinued
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this comprehensive handbook provides the latest information on hiv care with an emphasis on the provider patient partnership and the need to view hiv patients
holistically it will become an essential guide for any health care professional working with patients who are hiv positive
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a manual of the american pharmaceutical association s drug treatment protocols each protocol was created by an interdisciplinary panel of prominent pharmacists physicians
nurses and other health care professionals and was extensively peer reviewed

Nelson Textbook of Pediatrics E-Book
2019-04-01

the most practical clinically oriented book on gi and hepatic infections a reader could desire arranged by clinical syndromes rather than by specific organisms the book
is an extremely handy tool in reaching a diagnosis based on presenting signs the diagnosis clinical features and therapy of each syndrome is covered including all of the
truly important points the results is a resource of manageable size and scope placing information right at the readers fingertips includes information on the human
papilloma virus colorectal spirochetosis and in situ hybridization
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the most widely read textbook in the history of medicine made more essential to practice and education by an unmatched array of multi media content through six decades no
resource has matched the encyclopedic scope esteemed scholarship and scientific rigor of harrison s principles of internal medicine both as a textbook and as a clinical
reference it remains the most universally respected textbook in all of medical publishing and the pinnacle of current medical knowledge the eighteenth edition of harrison
s features expanded and more in depth coverage of key issues in clinical medicine pathophysiology and medical education the acclaimed harrison s dvd has been updated to
include 53 chapters not found in the text 14 all new how to videos commissioned specifically for harrison s powerpoint presentations on essential topics in medical
education and hundreds of bonus illustrations presented in two volumes new text design greatly enhances readability new chapters on cutting edge topics in clinical
medicine expanded focus on global considerations of health and disease editor in chief dan longo md boston ma is professor of medicine brigham and women s hospital
harvard medical school
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for use in preparation for certifying and recertification exams helps pas integrate the medical information they have received in their basic and clinical science courses
following guidelines as established by the national commission on certification of physician assistants nccpa overviews the primary care curriculum of pa programs
nationwide the book first couples a clinical review by body systems ie endocrinology neurology respiratory with a clinical review by specialty ie pediatrics surgery
radiology the final section focuses on clinical diagnostic skills ie complete neurological cardiovascular respiratory exams
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infectious diseases as only harrison s can cover it featuring a superb compilation of chapters related to infectious diseases that appear in harrison s principles of
internal medicine eighteenth edition this concise full color clinical companion delivers the latest knowledge in the field backed by the scientific rigor and authority
that have defined harrison s you will find content from renowned editors and contributors in a carry anywhere presentation that is ideal for the classroom clinic ward or
exam certification preparation features current complete coverage of need to know topics including infections in organ systems bacterial infections viral infections prion
diseases fungal infections and protozoal infections addresses underlying epidemiologic pathophysiologic and genetic factors important material on hiv infections and aids
by anthony s fauci and h clifford lane two image based chapters comprise atlases valuable to clinical assessment rashes associated with fever and blood smears of the
various stages of the parasites causing malaria and babesiosis integration of pathophysiology with clinical management 121 high yield questions and answers drawn from
harrison s principles of internal medicine self assessment and board review 18e content updates and new developments since the publication of harrison s principles of
internal medicine 18e 132 chapters written by physicians who are recognized experts in the field of infectious diseases helpful appendix of laboratory values of clinical
importance
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all the major clinical areas of neurology are covered using a systems approach from cell neurophysiology to the gross anatomy and physiologic correlates the book covers
the relevant clinical neurology as an introduction it serves as a good bridge between the basic science and the world of clinical neurology particularly helpful are the
clinical vignettes in each chapter that reinforce the clinical relevance of the basic science material presented

Principles of Clinical Gastroenterology
2008-06-23

a comprehensive overview of basic and clinical neurology using a symptom oriented approach no other book makes the link between basic neuroscience and current approaches
in diagnosis and treatment easier to understand than clinical neurology distinguished by its practice oriented approach to neurology based on the patients presenting
symptoms this classic has been updated and revised to make it even more clinically relevant and enjoyable to read features essential concepts are presented within the
framework of problems encountered in a clinical setting for greater relevance to real world practice chapter outlines provide a quick overview of each topic treatment
protocols reflect the most recent advances in the field advances in molecular biology and genetics are incorporated throughout to enhance understanding of neurologic
disease a step by step description of the neurologic examination more than 200 tables and figures
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publisher s note products purchased from third party sellers are not guaranteed by the publisher for quality authenticity or access to any online entitlements included
with the product the landmark pediatrics reference completely reinvented by an all new team of editors rudolph s pediatrics has virtually defined the pediatric field for
over a century becoming one of the most important and well respected pediatrics texts ever published renowned for its balance of clinical features and treatment of
disease with underlying biological principles this classic sourcebook has helped generations of pediatricians optimize their care of infants children and adolescents the
twenty third edition of rudolph s has been completely restructured and streamlined thanks to an all new team of editors whose goal was to reinvent this classic with today
s busy practitioner in mind presented in full color the twenty third edition provides an up to date in depth survey of pediatric medicine unmatched by any other text with
its algorithmic approach to pediatric systems the book facilitates the diagnosis and treatment of both common and uncommon pediatric illnesses and it reflects new
technologies and advances in molecular medicine that continue to evolve with current thinking about normal childhood development and pediatric disease processes new team
of editors achieves consistency in both tone and depth of content contributions from section editors and authors from leading academic pediatrics programs give expert
coverage of general pediatrics and all of the pediatric sub specialties streamlined and consistent format for most chapters outlining pathogenesis and epidemiology
clinical manifestations diagnosis treatment and prevention new 2 volume presentation improves portability hundreds of full color illustrations and tables the acclaimed
balance between clinical applicability and underlying biological principles offers pediatricians a depth of coverage not found anywhere else brand new or significantly
revised chapters include complementary and integrative pediatrics childhood adversity and toxic stress autism spectrum disorder pediatric depression and bipolar spectrum
disorders extracorporeal membrane oxygenation ecmo palliative care for children with chronic diseases arboviruses with new coverage of zika virus and chikungunya virus
physiologic basis of pulmonary function acute lymphoblastic leukemia neuroblastoma you d be hard pressed to find a resource that matches up to the comprehensive scope of
rudolph s it s no wonder it s a staple in most offices and hospitals doody s review service

Handbook of Medical Treatment
1988

recognized for a practice oriented approach to neurology based on the patient s presenting symptoms or signs this uniquely readable and concise book provides a strong
foundation in basic neuroscience linking it to current approaches in the diagnosis and treatment of neurologic disorders features new relevant web sites and a glossary as
well as extensive use of charts and tables

Handbook of Medical Treatment
1988

the source of choice for concise and easy to use guidance on the latest advances in diagnostics therapeutics and patient care more than 300 leading practitioners from
over 15 countries describe their preferred techniques for managing hundreds of common disorders affecting every organ system with more than 90 new authorship each chapter
offers fresh perspectives on the hottest topics plus a new updated design and bonus website for 2006 includes more clinical algorithms and tables making information
readily accessible each condition nearly 300 is addressed by an international authority with extensive experience specific to the topic consistent logical organization
enables readers to find and retrieve therapeutic information quickly selected by librarians as a first purchase selection on the brandon hill selected list of books and
journals for the small medical library updated yearly under the expert editorial leadership of drs rakel and bope making this one of the most trusted resources worldwide
includes a bonus website that allows you to access information regardless of where you are includes access to the book s complete contents online at connscurrenttherapy
com fully searchable plus a continually updated drug database pocketconsult technology that allows download of content into a pda and much more offers 90 new authorship
from respected international experts for fresh thinking on every clinical challenge need a bullet here about new specialty boxes most chapters include new diagnosis boxes
and treatment boxes key points to succinctly guide diagnosis and treatment obviously you can rewrite covers recently approved and soon to be approved drugs and provides



timely information on herbal products presents the latest thinking on everything from insomnia and hypertension to smallpox and toxic chemical agents

HIV Care
1995-02-10

this practically oriented text considers mechanisms manifestations diagnoses and methods of management of allergic diseases sections cover the immune system etiology and
pathogenetic factors in allergy and asthma upper respiratory tract diseases asthma management of skin disease adverse reactions to foods and more

The Sanford Guide to Antimicrobial Therapy, 1997
1997

provides medical students and residents with a strong foundation in basic neuroscience using a symptom based approach with clinically oriented discussions of each disease
the updated fifth edition places special emphasis on parkinsonism alzheimer s disease neurogenetics management of stroke and aneurysms and epilepsy
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1999
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Emergency Medicine
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The Sanford Guide to Antimicrobial Therapy, 1996
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Harrison's Principles of Internal Medicine, 18th Edition
2011-07-22

Primary Care for Physician Assistants
1998

Hunter's Tropical Medicine
1984

Harrison's Infectious Diseases, 2/E
2013-06-10

Clinical Neurology
1999

Clinical Neurology, Seventh Edition
2009-03-30

Choosing Health
2003
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Rudolph's Pediatrics, 23rd Edition
2018-08-21

Clinical Neurology
2005-02-17

Current Therapy 2006
2005-12

Allergy, Asthma, and Immunology from Infancy to Adulthood
1996
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